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Annual Update on Invasive Species 

 
On October 17, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry, 

expressing concern about continued invasive species impacts and requesting that 

funding be restored to key invasive species partner organizations to assist municipalities 

with mitigating the impacts of invasive species. 

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the local municipalities.  

 


	committee
	title

